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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

GLOBAL POSITIONING SYSTEM (GPS) TRACKING SYSTEM FOR ITS VEHICLE FLEET 

 
 

 

The Virgin Islands Port Authority (the “Authority” or “VIPA”) invites the submission of proposals from 

qualified Respondent for a Global Positioning system (GPS) Tracking System for its Vehicle Fleet. The 

complete RFP packet will be available on VIPA’s website at www.viport.com. Proposals will be 

received electronically by the Authority, no later than Friday, April 23, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. AST. All 

proposals shall be submitted to vipaprocurement@viport.com 

                                                           

A  Pre-proposal meeting will be scheduled for Thursday, April 8, 2021, at 10:00 AM. The meeting will 

be held web conference at: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/383678269. You can also dial in 

using your phone. 

United States: +1 (646)749-3122 

Access Code: 383-678-269 

 

The proponent assumes full responsibility for the timely delivery of their response to the designated 

location. 

The Virgin Islands Port Authority reserves the rights to waive any informalities in or reject any or all 

proposals or to re-advertise.  

 

 
 
   
 
 
 

                                            Carlton Dowe, Executive Director 

                                            Virgin Islands Port Authority 
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